
  
   

 

15 March 2019 

Dear Parents 

It is terrific news that your son has been called for an interview for an Arkwright 
Scholarship.   All the boys should now have confirmed their attendance at the interview. 

Last week I arranged a meeting with all the boys who have been successful in securing an 
interview.  At that meeting they were able to meet the present Year 12 Arkwright scholars 
who discussed their interview experience last year.  Together we gave the boys some 
further guidance to support them in preparing for their interviews.  This meeting was also 
followed up with an email with useful information and the direct email addresses of the 
current scholars in the event of them wishing to ask for further guidance from one of those 
boys. 

We discussed the interview guidance which they have received from Arkwright which gives 
lots of invaluable interview hints and tips. A copy can be found here:  

 http://www.arkwright.org.uk/downloads/interviews/2019-guidance-notes-for-
interviewees.pdf 

We also discussed the presentation of the project work at interview.  My suggestion is that 
they have 3 or 4 A4 or even A3 colour copies of different aspects of their project including 
lots of labelled pictures and diagrams.  I am happy for us to laminate these but they will 
need to bring their copies to me by Friday 29 March to give me sufficient time to do this for 
them. 

Please contact me if you need any further information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr E Baker 
eeb@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
Director of Science 
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